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Eythorne Elvington CP School 

How good was it to see all the children back in school on Monday?!  After three 

months away for some of them they returned a couple of inches taller in some cases 

and no doubt causing some headaches at home for parents in terms of growing out of 

school uniform.  On that note, thank you parents for the lengths you have clearly gone 

to in many cases to buy new trousers, shoes, shirts etc.  I appreciate that in these 

times, doing this is difficult but the children came back really well presented and I 

think this helped them get back into the swing of things even easier. 

 

Having spoken with all teachers throughout the course of the week, they have been 

really pleased with the behavior and learning attitudes of the children.  This has long 

been a real strength of this school and I am glad that continues.  Some children are 

finding it tough towards the end of the day with regards energy and concentration 

levels, but I think this is to be expected given the time many have spent away from 

school. 

 

Next Friday (19th March) is Comic Relief.  The theme for this year is Superheroes and 

so we invite all children to come to school dressed as a Superhero should they wish, 

this can be anything such as a football player, your mum or dad and bring with them a 

£1 donation. 

 

Please can I remind all parents that you should not be driving onto the school grounds 

unless this has been agreed by the school.  As part of our one-way system at present, 

the drive way is the main exit for all families both at the start and at the end of the 

day.  In the meantime, we will be closing the main gates at these busy times in the 

interests of health and safety for all.  When leaving the school grounds, please can 

families use the right hand side smaller gate when leaving. 

 

Finally, to all Mums, Step-mums, Grandmas, Nans, Aunties and other female carers 

of children – enjoy this Mothering Sunday.  You have all done the most amazing job 

for your children over the past 12 months. 

 

Neil Garvey 
 

Term 4 

Monday 22nd February – Thursday 

1st April 

 

Bank Holiday 

Friday 2nd April  

Monday 5th April 

 

School Holiday 

Tuesday 6th April – Friday 16th 

April 

 

Term 5 

Monday 19th April – Friday 28th 

May 

 

Bank Holiday 

Monday 3rd May 

Monday 31st May 

 

School Holiday 

Tuesday 1st June – Friday 11 June   

 

Dates for your Diary 

19th March Comic Relief 

 

Breakfast club and after school 

club prices 

 

Breakfast Club 

£3 a session 

 

After School Club 

Up to 4:15 £3 a session 

Up to 5:45 £7 a session (including 

a snack) 

 

DIVERSITY – INITIATIVE - POSSIBILITIES 
 

 


